
 

 

 

 

Reminder of bin collections a day later than usual 

 

A quick reminder that there will be no bin collections on 26 May - Bank Holiday Monday. 
Collections resume on Tuesday 27th May and will be back to normal following Saturday 
31st May collection for those usually picked up on a Friday! Please see the online bin 
calendars if you're still unsure! 

   

North East Derbyshire District Council, 
2013 Mill Lane, Wingerworth, Chesterfield, Derbyshire, 

S42 6NG. 

 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.ne-derbyshire.gov.uk%2Fbins-and-recycling%2Fbin-collection-dates/1/01010196f7dd250a-bcc64365-a4bf-48e5-917b-41ee9f995e19-000000/1GLEpx9sSLgXeY5HV_BNOnwnbIiIPgkyIL_v5261QMo=406
https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.ne-derbyshire.gov.uk%2Fbins-and-recycling%2Fbin-collection-dates/1/01010196f7dd250a-bcc64365-a4bf-48e5-917b-41ee9f995e19-000000/1GLEpx9sSLgXeY5HV_BNOnwnbIiIPgkyIL_v5261QMo=406

